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The Program has discovered that the Medical Economics (Red Book) pricing files 
received in June and July 2012 contained some incorrect FUL prices that impacted 
reimbursement for PACE, CRDP and SPBP claims. The Program is currently in the 
process of analyzing these pricing files to identify which FUL prices were incorrect. 
When this process is complete and the pricing is corrected, all affected claims will 
be adjusted by the Program. 

Providers will be notified in a future bulletin of the R/A on which these adjusted 
claims will appear. These adjustments will be done without any action necessary 
on the part of the providers.   

 

The Program will provide an update on this process in November, 2012.     

 

 

 

 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080. 
 


